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January 20, 2022   OZA File 21414 
   
Dear Resident and/or Property Owner:  
 

Re:   City of Port Colborne  

Erie Street Watermain Replacement 

Contract No. 2022-01 

Port Colborne, ON 

 
Stonecast Contracting Ltd. will be commencing construction work for the City of Port 
Colborne. The work will involve watermain replacement and associated works on Erie Street 
from Killaly Street West to Neff Street.  
 
The construction work is anticipated to commence in the month of January, 2022.  
 
Due to the nature of the construction and the possibility of vibration from the activities, OZA 
Inspections has been asked to conduct a survey of buildings/structures determined to be in 
close proximity to the proposed construction area to verify/document existing conditions. This 
includes your property at no cost to you. 
 
 

To arrange the survey, call or email as soon as possible: 

Toll free 1-800-667-8263 extension 231 or email appt@ozainspections.com 

Indicate your name, address, telephone number and refer to File: 21414 

Please advise if we may inspect your building exterior at any time.  

 
   
This condition survey is important in the unlikely event that issues arise during the construction. 
Your permission and cooperation is greatly appreciated. The inspection involves an interior 
and/or exterior documentation of buildings and structures. Photographs will be taken as part of 
the survey. Due to the current pandemic, preventative measures are in place. All inspectors 
carry company issued photo identification and all information recorded is kept strictly 
confidential.  
 
Should you have any questions concerning the construction work that our Inspector is unable to 
answer you may contact the office for Stonecast Contracting Ltd. at 905-643-3330. 
 
Yours truly,  
OZA Inspections Ltd 

 
Michael Green 
Vice President  
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